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	8/20/2019
	Select members of Sacramento Fellowship
	We would like to praise the Lord for how He has worked in the life of Sister Laura! He has helped her to accept correction and embrace the truth. How easy it is to fall into error; but God is merciful, and makes the truth clear and evident so that all may be free of that error and have life more abundantly. We encourage everyone to keep up with the messages as best they can to be up-to-date on the message of the hour in order to move with the movement and not be left behind. It is a scary predicament to find ourselves in a stagnant position unable to grow and mature as the truth progresses.

	8/20/2019
	Sister Kathy Brown
	Reports that she and her husband made it safely to and from Florida and she praises the Lord for traveling mercies.

	8/20/2019
	Sister Victoria
	Praises the Lord for the fellowship she receives through the Sacramento Fellowship church. It is such a blessing and answer to prayer to be a part of such family of believers. Never has she experienced the love, support, friendship, togetherness as she has apart from this organized group. 
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Praise ye the LORD. Praise, O ye servants of the LORD, praise the name of the LORD.
Psalms 113:1 
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